
           
        

         
          

           
       

           
           

             
            

            
           

             
            

              
           

           
    

 

Steven Yarbrough, of Gold River, has been appointed to the State 
9-1-1 Advisory Board. Yarbrough has been Radio Communications 
Branch Manager for Public Safety Communications at the California 
Governor’s Office of Emergency Services since 2024, where he was 
a Program Management Division Chief from 2020 to 2024. He was 
an Application Development Manager at the California 

Department of Corrections and Rehabilitation from 2016 to 2020. Yarbrough was 
Division Chief of Telecommunication Governance and First Net Program at the 
California Governor’s Office of Emergency Services from 2012 to 2016. He was a 
Project Cost Coordinator at the California Technology Agency from 2011 to 2012. 
Yarbrough was Section Chief of Program Support at the California Department of 
Corrections and Rehabilitation from 2010 to 2011. He was a Telecommunications 
System Manager at the Office of the Chief Information Officer in 2010. Yarbrough 
was a Program Fiscal Liaison at the California Department of Corrections and 
Rehabilitation from 2008 to 2010. He earned a Bachelor of Arts degree in Political 
Science from California State University, Chico. This position does not require 
Senate confirmation, and there is no compensation. Yarbrough is registered with 
no party preference. 


